From: Sean Hallinan

To: Web Filer
Date: January 17, 2017

Subject: 0162-EX-CR-2016 pre-coordination data request

Message:
File No. 0162-EX-ST-2016 (Ref. No. 372473)
Ms. Nguyen:

In reply to your inquiry dated 12/23/16, this is to confirm that MAG coordination has not yet been
completed. Although coordination has been requested, coordination has not yet been completed.

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that an additional 30 days be permitted for BAE Systems to
complete MAG coordination.

As soon as coordination has been completed, BAE Systems will provide the report to the Commission.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems



